
   

 

Dear Friends & Family,  

      Hi! We have a specific prayer request for all of you prayer warriors. We would like 

to ask you to pray for our Good News Ad that we will have airing locally starting this 

week. In order to make a difference in our region during this time of social distancing, 

we are starting this evangelism campaign with a special edited version of the video 

below. In it, JD shares hope in God´s promises found in the familiar passages known 

to many as The Romans Road.        

 

 

 

 

On an ancient Roman road and archaeological site in our region, JD filmed a 

segment about how learning God´s promises in the Book of Romans left an indelible 

mark on his life. This is the long version of the Good News Ad we are beginning this 

week.   

   

https://wixsite.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f20fceb6aa9fb3da27f01c946&id=5596cb4120&e=6ac0ea6748


 

 

JD´s Bible teaching website, Sermones desde Sefarad 

(Sermons from Sefarad), has reached 15,000 unique 

users over the last 18 months. It is really encouraging to 

know that the passages and series that JD prepares and 

that we study as a church-plant have a greater reach, 

especially when much of the Spanish-speaking world has 

limited movement.   

 

 



 

 

This week we are remembering with heavy hearts our friends who are suffering 

terribly in Lebanon. Please remember the believers who are devastated and who are 

extremely vulnerable this week.  

"The righteous flourish like the palm tree 

    and grow like a cedar in Lebanon." -Psalm 92:12 

Pictured, our Lebanese friend and colleague "Aunt Norma".  



 



 

Nothing like the 4th of July in Spain. 

Although our girls have lived their whole lives in Spain, we are happy that they love 

the red, white & blue.   

 

Other Prayer Requests: 

 

Abby´s Digestive problems: Abby recently got a long awaited doctor's 

appointment with a digestive specialist. She was going to see a pediatrician for 

her stomach pain in mid-March, but the appointment was cancelled do to 

Spain's quarantine orders.  This last week she finally got to see the specialist 

who ordered some tests. We hope that soon she can be properly diagnosed. 

We are amazed at how good she is following orders and cooperating.   

 

Sara´s Aunt Anne & Aunt Maggie: 

Please pray for the recovery of Sara´s Aunt Anne, who suffered a cardiac 

aneurysm that required open heart surgery. 

Sara´s Aunt Maggie in Guadalajara, Mexico is very ill but has not been able to 

receive adequate medical attention as the focus of the hospitals right now is on 

managing the pandemic.  Please pray for Tia Maggie´s suffering and healing.   

 

Please pray for Sara´s sister, Dr. Rita Gonzalez, as she overseas the 

operations of Hospital El Buen Pastor, in San Quintin, Mexico, during this 

pandemic, that God would watch over her and protect her whole household 

from illness.  

 

Good News Campaign Please pray for our online campaign to share the Good 

News specifically with the inhabitants of our whole town and surrounding towns.  
 



 

  

 

 

Church on the Beach? 

JD prays for the young people in our area at the local beach.    

 

 



 

 

All our love, 

JD, Sara, Sarah Ruth & Abigail Mae Bennett   

   

 


